
 

 

																																									

	
	
OASP/COSA	Aspiring	Superintendents															
Leadership	Opportunity	
	
Q:	Is	this	opportunity	the	same	as	the	Oregon	Administrator	
Scholars	Program?	

				A:	No.	The	OASP	award	is	for	Principal	or	Professional	Administrator	licensure	candidates.	
The	Aspiring	Superintendents	award	is	for	candidates	seeking	their	Ed.S.	degree,	which	includes	
ProAL	licensure.		

	
Q:	Can	I	still	apply	if	I	have	already	received	an	Oregon	Administrator	Scholars	Program	award?	
A:	Yes,	but	your	total	scholarship	award	cannot	exceed	$20,000.	If	you	have	received	a	$10,000	OASP	
award	previously,	for	example,	you	are	still	eligible	for	a	$10,000	scholarship	from	this	program.	
	
Q:	What	else	is	included	besides	the	scholarship	award?	
A:	Lots!	Your	COSA	support	team	is	ready	to	provide		24/7	mentoring,	and	successful	applicants	are	
guaranteed	space	in	the	Aspiring	Superintendent	Seminar	series	and	New	Superintendent	Academy,	
and	complimentary	registration	for	COSA’s	Equity	Academy	I	or	II.	
	
Q:	The	application	says	applicants	must	be	diverse	or	linguistically	diverse.	What	does	
linguistically	diverse	mean?	
A:	It	means	fluent	in	a	first	language	that	is	not	English.	For	a	full	explanation	of	all	terms,	refer	to	the	
application.		
	
Q:	What	if	I	am	not	enrolled	in	the	COSA-CUC	ProAL	program?	
A:	Candidates	will	complete	an	application	that	includes	consideration	for	the	scholarship	opportunity	
as	well	as	admittance	to	COSA’s	university	partner,	Concordia	Chicago.	The	university	application	fee	
will	be	deferred.	
	
Q:	What	if	I’m	already	in	the	COSA-CUC	ProAL	program?	
A:	You	are	still	eligible	for	the	award.	
	
Q:	What	is	the	deadline	and	how	do	I	apply?	
A:	The	deadline	is	May	31,	2022.	You	can	download	an	application	from	the	COSA	Scholarship	page.	
When	complete,	email	to	kirsten.plumeau@tspc.oregon.gov,	and	please	cc:	krista@cosa.k12.or.us.	
	
For	more	information	please	contact:	

Krista	Parent,	COSA	 	 	 	 	 	 Kirsten	Plumeau,	TSPC	
Director	of	Executive	Leadership	and	Licensure	 	 OASP	Coordinator	
krista@cosa.k12.or.us	 	 	 	 	 	 kirsten.plumeau@tspc.oregon.gov	


